
Monday, May 2, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

 

This week we celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week.  We want 
to thank our teachers for everything they do!  We want you to 
know that you are loved and appreciated.  Thank you for your 
hard work and dedication, it does not go unnoticed. 
 
Students:  Have you heard of the School Site Council?  We 
need three student reps for next year to attend monthly 
meetings and provide the student perspective on various 
issues.  The School Site Council includes staff, parents and  
Mr. Pratt.  The student reps should be articulate, outspoken 
and good listeners, with the ability to represent multiple 
student groups on campus.  Interested?  Come to ASB this 
week for details. 
 
The Mark Daniel Flores Music Foundation is proud to 
announce the winners of 2022.  Our first in-person audition 
was held this year since the pandemic started.  The winners 
are Deidra Barragan for flute and Litzy Taborda for vocal.  
Congratulations ladies!  You are the best!! 

Athletics 

Boys & Girls Varsity Swim CIF 
  @ Marguerite Aquatics Complex - 9:00 

Sports 

Just a Reminder:  If you are interested in playing chess or 
learning how to play chess, come to Room 610 at Lunch on 
Fridays.  Everyone is welcome to join. 

Clubs & Activities 

Congratulations to both our Girls and Boys Track & Field 
teams for taking the championship title for the Montview 
League!  We had loads of medal winners.  Please go to the 
svdonsathletics Instagram page to see our winners!   
 
Congratulations to our Boys Swim Team for taking the 
League title!  Good luck to our swimmers who will be  
advancing to CIF today.  Gooo get’em Dons!! 
 
Big Congratulations to our Freshman Boys Swimmer  
Steven Olvera for breaking the League Record in the 500 
Yard Free.  That record was set in 2010!  Way to go  
Steven!! 
 
Softball, Baseball, Badminton and Boys Tennis will all be 
advancing to play-offs this week.  Stay tuned for more  


